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08/04/2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

In this my final note as Head Teacher of New Delaval Primary School I would like to 

express my heartfelt thanks and gratitude for your support and well wishes in recent weeks 

and over the years.  

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here and have witnessed many changes during almost 

20 years as Head teacher. It has been a great pleasure and privilege to be part of the New 

Delaval family and I will take many fond memories with me when I leave on Friday. 

I am delighted that Mr Struthers is taking over from me and glad the school is in his safe 

hands. I look forward to hearing many good things in the future as the school continues to 

go from strength to strength. 

The school would not be in the strong position it is today without you and your wonderful 

children. 

Have a wonderful Easter holiday and a safe return on April 25th at the start of the next 

chapter in the story of New Delaval. 

With all good wishes and thank you, 

 
 

 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher 
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